
 
Please join Nevada Supreme Court Chief Justice Nancy M. Saitta  

with Child Welfare and Education Experts 
at this organizational meeting of the 

Summit on Education in Child Welfare: 
Nevada Responding to “Fostering Connections” 

 
February 21, 2012 

9:30 am to 5:00 pm 
 

Nevada Supreme Court, Law Library, Room 107 

201 S. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 

SAVE THE DATE 

Summit on Education in Child Welfare: 
Nevada Responding to “Fostering Connections” 

 Data Collection 
 Training Curriculum 
 Transportation 
 Immediate Transfer of Records 

Statewide Plan to ensure 
compliance with “Fostering 

Connections” 



First Save the Date Email sent on 01/24/12 
 
 
 

Subject: Save the Date Summit on Education in Child Welfare 
 

 
Please join Nevada Supreme Court Chief Justice Nancy M. Saitta  

with Child Welfare and Education Experts 
at this organizational meeting of the 

Summit on Education in Child Welfare: 
Nevada Responding to “Fostering Connections” 

 

 
 

Thank You, 
 
Robbie Taft, Administrative Assistant 
Court Improvement Program 
Supreme Court Building 
201 S. Carson St., Suite 250 
Carson City, NV 89701-4702 
Telephone (775) 687-9812 
Fax (775) 687-9811 
Email: rtaft@nvcourts.nv.gov 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments thereto may contain confidential, privileged or non-public information. Use, 
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this information by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 

message in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies.  

 



Copy of Save the Date Summit on Education in Child Welfare Email Sent 02/03/12 
 

Subject: Save the Date Summit on Education in Child Welfare: RESPONSE REQUESTED 
 
 

We are asking that you respond to Robbie Taft at rtaft@nvcourts.nv.gov to advise if you will be attending 
this organizational Summit on Education in Child Welfare.  Your attendance is vital to the welfare of 

Nevada’s children.  An agenda will be forthcoming. 
 
 

Please join Nevada Supreme Court Chief Justice Nancy M. Saitta  
with Child Welfare and Education Experts 

at this organizational meeting of the 
Summit on Education in Child Welfare: 

Nevada Responding to “Fostering Connections” 
 

 
 

Thank You, 
 
Robbie Taft, Administrative Assistant 
Court Improvement Program 
Supreme Court Building 
201 S. Carson St., Suite 250 
Carson City, NV 89701-4702 
Telephone (775) 687-9812 
Fax (775) 687-9811 
Email: rtaft@nvcourts.nv.gov 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments thereto may contain confidential, privileged or non-public information. Use, 
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this information by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 

message in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies.  

 


